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Development of the Integrated Plan  
 

 

Every five (5) years, SFDPH is charged with the development of an Integrated Plan in cooperation with 

the San Francisco HIV Community Planning Council.  The timing and content of the Integrated Plan is 

subject to HRSA and CDC guidelines with respect to general content and timing of submission. 

To facilitate this process, SFDPH and the Planning Council will convene a Work Group that includes 

council members and other stakeholders to be established for the purpose of developing an Integrated 

Plan. The draft plan will be reviewed by the Work Group and the Steering Committee, and then referred 

to the full Council; the approved plan is reviewed and monitored by the Council Affairs Committee. 

 

 

 


